
 

Upcoming Meeting Details: 

Date: September 11th 

Time : 1200-1300 

Location : Room 1013 

Speaker: Jordan Curtis from ARORA 

Welcome! 

7ÈÅÔÈÅÒ ÙÏÕȭÒÅ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ ÆÉÎÁÌ ÙÅÁÒ ÏÒ ÊÕÓÔ ÂÅÇÉÎÎÉÎÇȟ 

welcome all to 2013 NWACC SNA. Congratulations to 

the most recent graduating class who all passed their 

NCLEX! We have some wonderful plans for the year, 

and hope to get you all involved to make these next 

nine months fun as well as educational. Check in 

every month for a new edition of our newsletter for 

important information, speaker details and more! 

 

 

 

Our September speaker Jordan Curtis RN, BSN  from 

Bryant AR graduated from UofA in 2005.  Worked in 

ICU for 6 years in NJ and AR before taking position as 

Organ Procurement Coordinator for ARORA in 2011. 

She will be speaking about organ donation, the 

details of the process, and the importance of public 

education. There are many misconceptions 

associated with organ donation and she will be able 

to clear up any hesitation for those who haven't 

considered it. 
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3ÔÕÄÅÎÔ .ÕÒÓÅÓȭ !ÓÓÏÃÉÁÔÉÏÎ 

Ȱ.ÕÒÓÉÎÇ ÉÓ ÎÏÔ ÊÕÓÔ ÁÎ !24ȟ ÉÔ ÈÁÓ Á ÈÅ!24Ȣ .ÕÒÓÉÎÇ ÉÓ ÎÏÔ ÊÕÓÔ Á 

3#)%.#%ȟ ÉÔ ÈÁÓ Á ÃÏÎ3#)%.#%Ȣȱ                 -Anonymous 

Jordan Curtis RN, BSN 



  

 

Our state SNA convention will be October 9th through the 

11th at the Little Rock State Convention Center and 

Peabody Hotel. Make sure to talk to your instructors for 

permission, and book your room soon! Visit 

www.arknursingstudents.com for details about the 

convention. For information on the Peabody or to book a 

room, visit www.phg.net. Convention is a wonderful 

opportunity to meet potential employers, attend 

informative speaker sessions, enter drawings for 

merchandise and much more. For even more of an 

experience, contact a board member for information on 

ÂÅÉÎÇ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍȭÓ ÄÅÌÅÇÁÔÅÓȢ #ÏÎÔÁÃÔ 

information for all board members is located at the 

bottom of the newsletter. 

 

Scholarships 

Although nursing school is a wonderful experience and 

the perfect way to enrich both your career and life, it is 

not at all cheap. Thousands of dollars in scholarships are 

available through NSNA every year. To apply for these 

scholarships, visit www.nsna.org and click the link for 

nursing scholarships. This website also contains 

information on what the NSNA does, membership 

information, discounts and benefits for members and 

much more. 

News From NSNA 
 

Convention 
 

 

The Peabody hotel in Little Rock 

http://www.arknursingstudents.com/
http://www.phg.net/
http://www.nsna.org/


 

   

Meet the New Board 
 

ñA nurse will always give us hope, 

An angel with a stethoscope.ò 

~Terri Guillemets 

President: Erin Gayer 

Email:ecarey@nwacc.edu 

Phone: (479) 799-5586 

 

 

 

 

 

Vice President: Iris Mayes 

Email:imayes1@nwacc.edu 

Phone: (479) 981-3930 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer: Cassandra Parker 

Email:cparker@nwacc.edu 

Phone: (479) 502-6694 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary: Andrea Moody 

Email:amoody@nwacc.edu 

Phone: (479) 799-9947 



Sponsers: 
Judy Reeves RN, MSN 
Jreeves3@nwacc.edu 

 
Evelene Suggs RN, BSN 

Esuggs@nwacc.edu  
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Meet the New Leadership 

Team 
 

Recruitment Chair : 
 Lacey James 

(254) 715-7307 
lmcghee@nwacc.edu 

 
Fundraising : 

Meigan Fletcher 
(479) 856-4238 

Mfletcher4@nwacc.edu 
 

Community Projects : 
Shelley Hodnett 
(479) 790-8523 

Shodnett1@nwacc.edu 
 

Historia n: 
Mary Williams 

(501) 590-2125 
Mwilliams13@nwacc.edu 

 
 

Breakthrough to Nursing : 
 Vanessa Patterson 

(479) 925-5378 
vpatterson@nwacc.edu 

 


